



Pile No. 2057508-1

November 30, 2011

Arnold Klein, M.D.

Re: California Medical Board

Dear Dr. Klein:

Please be advised that our firm is withdrawing as your counsel.

We urge you to obtain counsel as soon as possible, as you have been subpoenaed to appear for questioning before the Medical Board on December 15, 2011. Failure to appear may result in the Medical Board petitioning the administrative courts for suspension of your license to practice.

I can recommend to you, without reservation, Peter R. Osinoff, Esq. and Henry Fenton, Esq., both of whom are fine lawyers with experience in Medical Board and related matters. I have enclosed their business cards for your convenient reference.

We thank you for the confidence you have placed in our firm, and regret our need to terminate our representation.

Sincerely,

McGuire Woods LLP

Herbert L. Weinberg

HLW:rav Enclosures